Free Cupcakes for Cardi nals Fans
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EXTRA EXTRA!

Sprinkles Cupcakes is celebrating the kickoff to the Cardinals season with free cupcakes for our local team'’s fans!

On Sunday September 9, the Cardinals first game of the regular season, anyone wearing Cardinals gear including jerseys, shirts and hats will
get a free Cardinals red velvet cupcake* at Sprinkles!

*Limit one cupcake per guest wearing Cardinals apparel. Sprinkles Cupcakes is open from 10 a.m. to 8 p.m.

For more information, visit www.sprinkles.com
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